THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Office of Audits and Investigations

February 14, 2017

TO): Robert J. Williams, Jr.
Council Administrator

William M. Hunt
Deputy Council Administrator

THRU:  David H. Van Dylw\/

County Auditor ‘
Ve
FROM: Inez N. Clagge
Senior Legislative Auditor

RE: Fiscal Impact Statement
CR-003-2017 FY 2017-2026 Comprehensive Ten Year Solid Waste Management Plan

Pursuant to your request, we have reviewed CR-003-2017 to estimate its fiscal impact on Prince
George’s County, Maryland.

CR-003-2017 will adopt the County’s FY 2017-2026 Comprehensive Ten Year Solid Waste
Management Plan (the “Plan) as required by Title 9, Subtitle 5 of the Environment Article of the
Annotated Code of Maryland. The Plan sets forth a program to meet the County’s needs for solid
waste collection, disposal, and recycling over the next ten years, addressing State and local
requirements. The proposed Resolution also repeals the County’s FY 2012-2022 Ten Year Solid
Waste Plan.

Adoption of CR-003-2017 should not have an adverse fiscal impact on Prince George’s County.

If you require additional information, or have questions about this fiscal impact statement, please
call me.
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